
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

         Kirchlengern, 13th July 2022 

 

 

„REACH“ – „Registration, Evaluation and Authorisation of Chemicals“ 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

Please be informed, that it is not possible to register MULTI-BOX products because they 

are no products in terms of the “REACH” regulations. 

 

With regard to Regulation (EC) No. 1907/2006 (REACH) on SVHC substances (Candidate List 224) pursuant 
to Article 33, we confirm that all MULTI-BOX owned and standard marketed products comply with the 
requirements of the Regulation. 

 

All necessary measures to comply with these regulations are agreed with our suppliers. 

 

For customer required or provided foreign products which attended the completion of MULTI-BOX 

products through the MULTI-BOX GmbH, please contact our customer to clarify the compliance 

with „REACH“ regulations. 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

MULTI-BOX GmbH 


